
December 6, 2014

Yikes! JJ Swing has a weekend off for Christmas shopping!! Well, not really, We're going to be
playing a private engagement this weekend, but next weekend you can catch us at Waterstreet
Landing! We'll be there Friday, December 19 for an 8:30 show!!!

  

It's time to start thinking about.....NEW YEARS EVE!! JJ Swing will be playing and partying at
Classics V for the big night! If you'd like to join us, just  click here  for more information!
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http://classicsfive.com/new-years-eve-celebration

